MEDORA GRAZING ASSOCIATION
PO Box 108 Medora ND 58645
TEL (701) 623-4336 / FAX (701) 623-4559
mga@midstate.net

25 January 2021

US Forest Service

Director Forest Management

Range Management and Vegetation Ecology
201 14" Street SW, Suite 3SE

Washington, DC 20250-1124

Dear Director,

RE: Request for extension of comment deadline on the proposed Rangeland Management
Directives updates.

The Medora Grazing Association hereby requests an extension of the comment period
allowed for the proposed Rangeland Management Directive updates. Currently, the
deadline for submitting comments is February 16 , 2021. In order for the Medora Grazing
Association to properly and thoroughly review these updates, we are requesting an
extension of 30 days.

Your consideration of our request is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Wes Obrigewitch
President, Medora Grazing Association



